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 Our Lady of Las Vegas Catholic School 
3046 Alta Drive  Las Vegas, NV  89107 

Phone: 702-802-2323 Fax:  702-802-2324 School Website:  www.ollv.org 
Principal:  Phyllis Joyce Vice-Principal:  Monica Futryk 

 

LIFE TEEN:  Our high school aged Life Teen program offers the youth of our parish the opportunity to gather amidst their peers 
to explore the truth and beauty of their Catholic faith and grow in the love of Christ in a fun and relaxed environment.  We      
currently have two separate meetings:  every other Wednesday, called LIFE NIGHTS, where we explore different issues that 
are relevant to teenagers, and every other Sunday, called SOCIAL NIGHTS, where teenagers gather to build and strengthen 
community through various social activities.  All high school aged teenagers are welcomed and encouraged to attend!   
 

Social Nights Summer Schedule 

Sunday, August 20 
Time TBA 

Catholic Charities Participants provide your own transportation / 
Sign-up sheets & liability waivers collected 
ahead of time 

Our Lady of Las Vegas Catholic School prepares students to become Catholic leaders of the 21st Century.  Find out more 
about our wonderful faith formation, academic excellence and progressive learning opportunities. 
 

PROGRAM:  Fully Accredited, Pre-K - 8th Grade, Student Centered, Technology Driven, Family Oriented, Community       
Focused, Globally Engaged 
 
CURRICULAR ENRICHMENT:  School Masses, Sports Programs, Leadership Opportunities, Community Service, Visual 
Arts, Children’s Choir, Band & Orchestra, Field Trips, Science Fair, Chess Club 
 
SERVICES:  Chapel on School Grounds, Bevan Hall, Before & After-School Care, Hot Lunch, Student Success Teams, Sports 
Field & Gymnasium, Science Lab, Two Technology Labs, Library, Daily Broadcast, Flat Screen TV & Interactive White-Boards 
in each classroom 

      
 

Pre-K through 8th Grade 2017/2018 
 

All parents with prospective students for the 2017/2018 school year are invited to stop by the school office to pick up an         
informational packet which contains documentation outlining the school screening process.  If you are unable to stop by the 
school office, please call 702-802-2323, and we will be happy to mail you a packet.  There will be a test fee of $25 and can be 
paid on or before the day of the test.  Please return the application form to the school office as soon as possible.  Children must 
be 5 years of age on or before September 30, 2017 to be eligible for Kindergarten for the 2017/2018 school year.  Due to the 
large amount of inquires received, the screening  appointments may become unavailable at any time and without notice. 
 

SUMMER OFFICE HOURS: JULY 31 - AUGUST 11 | Monday - Thursday | 8am - 12pm 
 

      
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
Sunday, August 13  Used Uniform Sale   9am - 12pm | In Bevan Hall’s Gym 
Monday, August 14  Meet Your Teacher   9am - 12pm 
Tuesday, August 15  First Day of School   Minimum Day / No After-Care 
    Solemnity of the Assumption  9:15am Mass 
    of the Blessed Virgin Mary (Holy Day of Obligation) 
Thursday, August 24 Welcome Back Open House 5:30pm 
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My Dear Sisters and Brothers in Christ, 
 
On the weekend of August 13th you will be asked to give to the Diocese of Las Vegas Rural Parish Appeal Collection.  
This collection focuses on the rural parishes and missions in our diocese that depend on our generosity to assist them 
with funding in areas such as evangelization, catechesis, ministry formation, and other areas of faith development. 
 
The parishes and missions that benefit from the Rural Parish Appeal are Holy Child in Caliente, Christ of the Desert in 
Amargosa Valley, St. Patrick’s in Tonopah, St. Barbara’s in Round Mountain, Our Lady of the Valley Mission in Fish 
Lake and St. Michael’s Mission in McGill.  We are fortunate to have priests that travel great distances between these 
parishes each week to bring Mass to the parishioners.   
 
The Rural Parish Appeal helps us to answer some of the needs of these rural areas, but without our assistance these    
parishes and missions and the Catholic presence in these communities would cease to exist.  It is not possible for these 
churches to meet the financial burdens of upkeep of buildings, utilities and parish activities without your generosity. 
 
I ask for your assistance in helping to keep these rural Catholic communities alive by giving generously to this local 
need. 
 
Assuring you of my continued prayers, I remain 
 
Sincerely yours in Christ,  
 
 
 
Most Reverend Joseph A. Pepe, D.D., J.C.D. 
Bishop of Las Vegas 
 


